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BY AIR MAIL.

Enclosures. 24th June, 1949.

Dear Sir,

I enclose, for your information, a copy
of an alr letter which was addressed on the 7th March
last to Lloyd's Agents at Lourenco lMarques respecting
the steam trawler "LAURENTINO" and, in the absence
of any reply on the subject, I shall be glad if you
will take the matter up with a view to furnishing
me with the desired information regarding the
equipment of this vessel and the carrying out
of the Boiler Survey.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classiflcation Conmmittee.

A. B. Boyle, Esq., D.3.C.,

CAPE TOWHN.
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